
EAST HILLS PS P&C ASSOCIATION 
         ~ working together for our children’s future ~ 

 
 

 
 
20 November 2017 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

P&C CAROLS ON THE GREEN – Thursday 30th November 
 
On Thursday 30 November from 5:30pm your P&C Association will be holding our Carols on 
the Green, Community Christmas Celebration. 
 
With last year being such a successful and fun filled community night we look forward to 
seeing our students, families and friends this year. All students will be performing with 
their class on the night along with having a fun family outdoor disco. 
 
For this event, we are also seeking any volunteers that may be available to assist with 
activities on the night, such as serving at the BBQ & drinks stall or selling raffle.  
 
Can you spare a little time on the night to assist in making this night a success? 
 
If you can volunteer and assist us with this event, please indicate your availability below 
and return to the school office. 
 
For more information please contact the P&C committee easthillspandc@gmail.com 
 
This event has the approval of the school principal. 
 
Many thanks 
East Hills Public School P&C Association 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Yes I am available to assist with Carols on the Green 
 
NAME: ____________________________________________________ 
 
CONTACT PHONE NUMBER: ____________________________________ 
 
EMAIL: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Available times: 
 

� 5:30pm – 6:00pm   
� 6:00pm – 6:30pm 
� 6:30pm – 7:00pm 
� 7:00pm – 7:30pm 
� 7:30pm – 8:00pm 
� Pack up at 8:00pm 

  EAST HILLS

 


